”
POLICY IN CONFIDBN{E

Miss Burnett PS/PS(L) From: PS/SofS

Date: 2‘1 January 1992

Cgp//?/Mr Malone-Lee

- PROPOSED NATIONAL BLOOD AUTHORITY (NBA)

‘The Secretary of State has seen your Minister’s submission of 21
January. His recollection is that the Regional Chairmen were
happy with the policy but were sensitive about timing in that
they did not want to push on with it now. He would be grateful
if Mr Malone-Lee would check with Sir Michael Carlisle as lead
Chairman for his view on timing and if he would ask him to sound
out his colleagues for their views. He would like this pursued
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